From: Amanda Strick [mailto:amanda.strick@co.oconto.wi.us]
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 8:47 AM

To: Filbert, Jennifer M - DNR

Subject: FW: Kelly Lake 2013 Hand-harvesting activities

From: mary marks [mailto:mmarks@plbb.us]

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 5:43 PM

To: 'Eddie Heath'

Cc: Jane Randerson'; kennethdarby46@yahoo.com; Refabry5@gmail.com;
samrothermel60@gmail.com; Amanda Strick

Subject: RE: Kelly Lake 2013 Hand-harvesting activities

On August 1% seven of us spent approximately 4 hours at the E-13 site (the bay area)
and the G-13 site (near the point) hand removing the Eurasian Water Milfoil that we
could find. We were impressed that most of it was dead and that Northern Water-
Milfoil was growing through the rubble. Prior to this activity, five of us went out on 7/1
and 7/11 for approximately 2 hours each outing to figure out where we needed to hand
pull. Amanda Strick joined us on the 7/11 outing to help us identify some plants that we
were confused about.

By the way, do you know how to enter this activity onto SWIMS?

Have a good evening,
Mary

From: Eddie Heath [mailto:EHeath@onterra-eco.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 10:14 AM

To: Mary Marks (mmarks@plbb.us)

Subject: Kelly Lake 2013 Hand-harvesting activities

Greetings Mary,

We are currently in the process of writing our annual letter report on the 2013
treatment and monitoring activities that took place on Kelly Lake. Within that report,
we would like to document any hand-removal activities that the KLAA conducted in
2013...if any occurred.

Thanks,
eddie

Eddie J. Heath
Aguatic Ecologist
Onterra, LLC

Voice: 920.338.8860

Fax: 920.338.8865

Email: eheath@onterra-eco.com
Web: www.onterra-eco.com




Find us on facebook: Onterra, LLC



